Dear All,

Following a consultation with parents and staff, we are changing the school day as per DFE
requirements.

From September children will be allowed onto the yard from 8.45am to enter for register which will
begin at 8.50am. This should help working parents. If you need some support to manage new
routines for this, please speak to Miss Barnfather who can advise.

The new collection time will be 3.20pm.

We did look at a range of other options but this fitted most with current arrangements. The majority of
you have the children arriving by 8.45am for line up anyway. This way, there will be no line up, just a
file in.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Middleton



